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April 26, 2022 

Energizer Button/Coin Battery Consumer Packaging 
Compliance to Australia ACCC Safety Standards 

 
1. Compliance to Australia Consumer Goods (Button/Coin Batteries) Safety Standard 2020 
 

In compliance to this standard dated 18 December 2020, authorized version F2020L01658, the primary 
packaging of Energizer Lithium Coin batteries intended for consumer purchase is designed to meet or exceed the 
referenced requirements of national and international regulations governing access to the packaged batteries by 
young children. Energizer lithium coin battery consumer packaging has been repeatedly tested to confirm 
compliance to the following standards: 
   

• European Standard EN 862:2016-09 Packaging - Child-resistant packing  - Requirements and testing 

procedures for non-reclosable packages for non-pharmaceutical products. 

• International Standard ISO 28862:2018 - Child-resistant packing  - Requirements and testing procedures 

for non-reclosable packages for non-pharmaceutical products. 

• Australian Standard AS 5808-2009 Child-resistant packaging—Requirement and testing procedures for 

non-reclosable packages for non-pharmaceutical products. 

• US Poison Prevention Packaging Standard – Poison Prevention Packaging Act  - 16 C.F.R §§ 1700.15(b) 

(1) and 1700.20) (a) (2). 

 

With the exception of Lithium button/coin batteries, Energizer does not market any button/coin batteries 

applicable to this safety standard. All Energizer non-lithium button/coin batteries have diameters less than 16 

mm. 

2. Compliance to Australia Consumer Goods (Button/Coin Batteries) Information Standard 2020 
 

In compliance to this standard dated 18 December 2020, authorized version F2020L01659, the primary 

packaging of Energizer coin/button batteries destined for sale in Australia has been updated as necessary, to 

carry the required warning statements and internationally recognized safety symbols, incorporating new bar 

code numbers to facilitate transition of inventory to updated packaging. As of April 1st  2022, all applicable 

Energizer batteries shipped for distribution in Australia under new bar codes are compliant.  
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